

The UK's independent public spending watchdog

Switchboard +44 (0)20 7798 7777

Email <u>Gareth.Davies@nao.org.uk</u>

Comptroller and Auditor General Gareth Davies

Peredur Owen Griffiths MS Chair, Finance Committee Welsh Parliament Cardiff Bay Cardiff CF99 1SN

Email: SeneddFinance@senedd.wales

Date 19 January 2023

Dear Peredur,

ADMINISTRATION OF WELSH INCOME TAX 2021-22

I am pleased to be able to share with you <u>my report on the Administration of Welsh rates of income tax 2021-</u> 22, which has been published today.

I should be very happy to discuss the findings of my report with you and other members of the Committee, if you would find this useful.

Yours sincerely,

GARETH DAVIES

Garett Dans